[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


Class 2 Newsletter
[image: image4.png]


Pentecost Term
	Dear Parents,  
I hope you all had an amazing Easter break! 
I am very excited about this coming term and we are looking forward to some interesting topics! We also have our class trip to Eyam coming up on 15th July which we are very excited about.  

	Maths

This term, we will be covering:
· Fractions

· Time

· Statistics

· Position and Direction 

· Money 

· Shape  
	English

This term, we will be covering: 

· Adventure stories: Wild robot

· Stories on a theme: Hope

· Explanations: Space

· Poems: classic poems

	Science

This term, we will be covering: 

· Recycling 
· Plants 


	Topic

This term, we will be covering: 

· Geography: Spain and Catalonia

· History: Eyam and the Great Plague 

	RE

This term, we will be covering: 

· To The Ends Of The Earth

· Dialogue and Encounter 
	For more detailed information on other subjects such as Art, Music, PSHE etc please browse the school website and view the class page or search by subject.

	Homework
For homework this term, we will be focusing on practising and developing our skills in relation to English and Maths. Please see the letter inside your child’s homework folder which will explain our focus for the term.  

	Polite Reminders

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school daily which contains water.

Please also ensure that all clothing such as jumpers, cardigans and PE kits are all clearly labelled. 

Please ensure you child has the correct PE kit – a kit list can be found on the school website.


If you have any concerns or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me by phone on 01457 852756 or by email at mpickford@asg.srscmat.co.uk.
Thank You

Miss Pickford ( 

